
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd March 2018  
 

Dear Customer, 
 
 
Anglia have been advised by the manufacturer OKO that the printing on the below relay families 

will be updated with immediate effect. Currently the parts are printed with electrical rating that 

match the datasheet specification, the printing is being updated to match the UL rating of the 

relays. OKO have confirmed there is no change to the form, fit and function of the relays. In 

addition, no changes have been made to the UL ratings or file number for the relays, the only 

change is the information printed on the relay itself. 

 
 
Product affected by this notification: 
 
K1C03                    K1C03H                 K1BE03                 K1BE03H 
K1C05                    K1C05H                 K1BE05                 K1BE05H 
K1C06                    K1C06H                 K1BE06                 K1BE06H 
K1C09                    K1C09H                 K1BE09                 K1BE09H 
K1C12                    K1C12H                 K1BE12                 K1BE12H 
K1C24                    K1C24H                 K1BE24                 K1BE24H 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anglia operates a strict F.I.F.O system in our Distribution Centre therefore it may take some time 
for this change to filter through to customer deliveries. 
 
Please ensure this information is circulated to the relevant persons within your organisation. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Anglia 


